Announcement of Kokglang Subdistrict Administrative

Organization regarding the policy of not accepting gifts (NO GIFT POLICY)

According to the Cabinet resolution on December 4, 2020, it has approved the national
reform plan for Prevent and suppress corruption and misconduct (revised edition) with a drive to carry out
Important Reform Activities (BIG ROCK) Reform Activities 4: Develop the Thai bureaucracy to be
transparent and free from profit. Goal 1, Section 1.1, "Have all government agencies declare themselves to
be agencies where all government officials do not Receive all kinds of gifts and presents from performing
duties (NO GIFT POLICY)"

In this regard, to drive forward the above national reform activities. Create transparency
within the agency, create values in performing duties. And it should be practiced as a culture of honesty in
the Kokglang Subdistrict Administrative Organization. Therefore, it has announced a policy for all
executives, employees, officials, and personnel under their supervision not to accept gifts and All kinds of
gifts from performing duties (NO GIFT POLICY) every festival and special occasion, except in cases of
necessity and unavoidability, must follow the rules for receiving gifts or gratuities. and any other benefits
as Regulations of the Office of the Prime Minister on Giving or Receiving Gifts by Government Officials,
B.E. 2001, together with the National Anti-Corruption Commission Announcement on Criteria for
Receiving Property or Any other benefits according to the Code of Ethics of Government Officials,
B.E. 2020

Therefore, it is announced for everyone to know. and for all executives, officers, and
personnel under their jurisdiction to hold Continue to strictly follow the policy.
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Announced on January 3 ,2024

(Mrs. Pranom Lamok)

President of Kokglang Subdistrict Administrative Organization



